Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Franklin Colletta on August 26, 2015. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 475, Part II, 475.611 (2)(x), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner. Specifically, regarding whether petitioner must hold a real estate appraiser’s license to appraise the value of modular and manufactured homes where homeowner does not own the land. The Board will consider this petition at its next meeting. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (407)481-4662, Juana.Watkins@myfloridalicense.com.
